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FRIDAY 20TH MAY AND SATURDAY 21TH MAY 2022 

Friday 20th May 

Friday was our last 

day and we had a 

tour around 

Lipnik. We met in 

the centre of the 

village and while 

waiting for 

everybody to arrive 

we tried a local 

delicious ice-cream. 

When we all 

gathered we went to the ruins and to the castle. The tour was without a guide 

but we could read about important events and people connected to t h e history of 

the castle. After the tour each 

team got a certificate for 

participating in Erasmus 

programme in Poland. Then 

we went for a walk around the 

dam.  

At 11:00 we arrived at a church 

and an old cemetery. The 

Swedish team organised a 

group discussion here about 

the concentration camp we 

visited the previous day. Each national group had 10 minutes to think about 

the message they would like to say to everyone and to think of the ways we 

could help to let the 

same thing to happen 

again.  Our Czech 

team emphasized the 

importance of 

education and 

acknowledgement of 

everything what had 

happened. Everybody 
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should visit these camp s to see 

them with their own eyes and try 

to explain to others who might 

not believe. The most 

important message from us 

was that all people are equal 

and we should never let one 

group of people rule the others. 

The world must never forget 

about holocaust. Each team 

presented their own message a nd 

then we held our hands and kept a minute of silence to honour all the people 

who died in these camps.  

We had a lunch in a 

restaurant (cauliflower 

soup and chicken and 

chips). In the afternoon we 

had some free time. My 

friends and I chilled in the 

teacher’s garden. In the 

evening we went shopping 

to Dobczyce and bought 

some souvenirs and gifts 

for our families. We 

finished the day in a local restaurant with the teacher’s son and the teacher herself.  

Saturday 21st May 

We had to get up very early in the 

morning because we had a long way 

home ahead of us. It was raining 

when we were leaving Poland. The 

overall experience was amazing. 

We met plenty of new friends and 

learned a lot about the area we 

stayed in.  

 JASMÍNA KYTNAROVÁ 9.B 

 


